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Nine Public Schools Named Exemplary

A total of nine public schools in Arkansas were named Exemplary schools today under
the Elementary and Secondary Education Act program.

Exemplary schools are Achieving schools that have demonstrated high performance or
high progress for all students and a subgroup of students consisting of high poverty
students, students with disabilities, and students with limited English proficiency. These
schools must also meet their Annual Measurable Objectives for all ESEA subgroups.

"We are extremely proud of these schools for their efforts to ensure that all students are
reaching proficiency," Department of Education Commissioner Dr. Tom Kimbrell said.
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